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In partial fulfillment of the requirements needed for the Wildlife Collection permit, we are hereby submitting our Thesis
proposal, alongside supplementary documents, for the approval of the PAMB members during their convened meeting on
August 24, 2023. The ensuing documents are provided for your deliberation:

1. Thesis Proposal Paper with complete details of the project to be implemented

2. Signed Approval of the Thesis Proposal paper, approved by our Thesis Adviser and professors

3. Application email for the Wildlife collection permit, was sent to DENR MIMAROPA last July 28, 2023.

4. Link to the PPT video presentation of the Thesis Proposal ( Thesis Proposal Video PPT or
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1KFeCs8rqjR22zc8Qtlb_G1W8iO1pkKgL?usp=sharing ).

Based on our face-to-face consultation with the DENR MIMAROPA Regional office located along Roxas Boulevard, it has
been advised that we should directly present our thesis proposal to the board. However, at present, we have not received
any information regarding the meeting schedule or instructions on how to participate. Despite our attempts, we have been
unable to reach personnel through email. Consequently, we would like to propose submitting a video of our presentation
for your ease and reference.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Your support in this matter is invaluable to us. We look forward to the
opportunity to move this project forward and contribute to the ongoing pursuit of knowledge.

Should you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are
eager to address any inquiries you may have.

With gratitude,

Njell Leigh Camaya (09285121220)

Delma KIim Beatriz (09454925909)

Portia Beltran (09267592722)

Leizel Angelica De Guzman (09088643138)
Dominique Ysobel Perlas (09171809993)
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University of Santo Tomas
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